
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a 
public hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2021, at the Regular Tarrytown Village Board Meeting 
to be held either via in-person meeting, or Zoom Video Conference, depending on the State’s 
directives about gatherings under NY on Pause, to hear and consider a Compatible Use Permit 
application for the YMCA to house their school age remote learning and childcare programs at 
the EF School, 100 Marymount Avenue, Tarrytown, New York. 

The complete text of this legislation is available in the Clerk’s Office at Village Hall. This local 
law shall take effect immediately, as provided by law.  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

Date:  January 4, 2021 

Richard Slingerland, Village Administrator 
Tarrytown Village Hall 
One Depot Plaza 
Tarrytown, New York 10591 
914-631-1785 


